Portland Water District

From SeBaco Lake To Casco Bavy

January 20, 2014

Acorn Engineering, Inc.
PO Box 3372
Portland, ME 04104

Attn: William H. Savage, P.E.
Re:  Munjoy Heights; Sheridan Street, Portland
Plan Approval

Dear Mr. Savage:

The Portland Water District has received the updated Utility Plan for the Munjoy Heights project
at Sheridan Street in Portland. All previous District comments have been incorporated into the
design and this plan has been approved for construction contingent on conveyance of an
easement. Please provide any updated plans, should changes impacting the water infrastructure
occur before construction. The District will complete all paperwork and agreements necessary
for the water main extension upon request.

If the District can be of further assistance in this matter, please let us know.
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